
November 20, 2008 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Based on my experience working with Elmworth Construction, I would not hesitate to 
recommend this team for any specialty construction project. 

Our extensive home renovation was particularly challenging, in that we have a 1912 
home and the project consisted of demolishing the middle section of the house and 
rebuilding the area to meet our needs, yet and most importantly, to maintain the character 
of the house. The Elmworth team dedicated attention to every detail in the interior finish 
as well as the exterior elements to ensure our goals were achieved. 

The many challenges of renovating a character home of this age were dealt with 
practically and efficiently, with a view to providing the best possible solutions within a 
budgeted price. 

Everyone at Elmworth Construction worked together to deliver a "new" home that we are 
extremely happy with. 

Regards, 
Rod Owen-Flood


